
 
 
04 December 2023 
 
 
To: Chair of Trial Steering Committee & SNAP Lead Investigators 
 
Re: DSMC Letter – Second Interim Analysis 
 
 
Dear A/Prof Zoe McQuilten, Prof Joshua Davis, Prof Steven Tong,  
 
The Independent Data and Safety Monitoring Committee (DSMC) for the SNAP Trial met on 
November 6, 2023 to review its progress and interim accumulating data. DSMC members David 
Huang, Jason Connor, Thomas Holland, Joanne Langley, and Erin McCreary attended the 
meeting and reviewed both an open and closed report, with the aid of the statisticians who 
generated the second interim analysis reports.   
 
The DSMC commends the investigators on the enrollment speed and the importance of the trial 
questions. On the basis of the totality of the data reviewed at this stage, we recommend 
continuing the trial according to protocol with no changes. 
 
We anticipate next reviewing trial progress and data in February 2024, at the next DSMC 
meeting.  
 
Yours sincerely,  
 

 
 
David T. Huang, MD, MPH 
Chair of Independent Data and Safety Monitoring Committee  
 
On behalf of the DSMC (all members listed below):  
Jason Connor, PhD 
Thomas Holland, PhD 
Joanne Langley, MD 
Erin McCreary, PharmD 
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